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A New Life

We had such a great night at
our Walk in Their Shoes Din-
ner last month. | loved seeing
everyone there and catching
up with so many people. It
was a powerful night learning
about addiction and trauma,
thanks to Erin Snow, hearing
stories from our youth, and
listening to monologues that
really showed what some of
our youth experience.

A huge thank you to the Uni-
versity of Redlands for allow-
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ing us to use the Orton Cen-
ter. It was the perfect venue!

If you were unable to make it
to the event, we made an an-
nouncement that our next
Walk in Their Shoes will be at
our Drop-In Center. We are
so excited to bring this dinner
here so we can show you
where we help our youth. We
are already starting to plan it
for next year and we’re
thrilled about the possibilities!

We are getting ready for sum-

A Note From the Founder

mer over here! We are plan-
ning camping trips for our
youth, a end of school party,
and skateboard contests.

If you are looking for some-
thing to do this summer, we
are still looking for weekly
volunteers to help serve
food, hang out with our
youth, and help with food
and clothing organization.
Email us at
info@youthhope.org if
you're interested.




